
  Memo 

 

To: All staff and physicians 

From: Maura McKinnon, Chief Human Resource Officer 

Date: Oct. 23, 2020 

Re: COVID 19 – Change to Bulletin #75b – Working Outside of Horizon 

 
Working outside of Horizon 

 
 
As a follow-up to our communication on October 9, 2020, please be advised that Horizon 
employees are permitted to work in non-Horizon healthcare facilities (nursing homes, adult 
residential facilities, private clinics, etc.) provided that no outbreak of COVID-19 has been 
declared in that facility.   
 
Employees and physicians who work in non-Horizon healthcare facilities where an outbreak of 
COVID-19 has been declared are required to advise their manager.  
 
 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

